

Board of Supervisors County of Los Angeles

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH
SUPERVISOR

August 9, 2007

Dear Friends,

Welcome to the 12th Annual "All for the Love of Kids" event!

Thank you for attending, and participating in this vital fundraising event to benefit the more than 20,000 children under the care of the Los Angeles County Department of Children and Family Services -- young lives marred by various forms of abuse and neglect.

Many of these children need special goods and services that cannot be paid for with government funding, yet would significantly enhance the quality of their lives.

Special fundraising events including, "All for the Love of Kids" help to pay for important services including dental and orthodontic treatment, optical needs and eye exams, music lessons and academic tutors.

Thank you for supporting this important event. Public/Private partnerships like this one are essential for developing resources to help less fortunate children in our community have productive lives and bright futures. Thank you again for your participation.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL D. ANTONOVICH

Supervisor





ROOM 869 KENNETH HAHN HALL OF ADMINISTRATION, 500 WEST TEMPLE STREET, LOTELEPHONE (213) 974-5555 • FAX (213) 974-1010 • WEBSITE http://antonovich.co.la.ca.us

NGELES, CAL E-MAIL fifthdistri

RNIA 90012 lacbos.org